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Bealings School                                                                               
01473 622376
8th July 2020
Dear Parents,

In order for all year 6 children to have a last day together we have organised it so that the year 6  bubble can also attend school on Friday morning.

Due to the current climate we are unable to offer the usual Year 6 treats that would normally happen, however we will try to make the last week as fun as possible, and any treats that do come their way will also be offered to the key worker bubble.

We would also like to invite you to a short Covid-friendly 'Leavers Assembly' on this last day of term.

This will take place at 12.45pm and the immediate family members of each child are welcome to attend, but obviously for safety reasons we would prefer to keep the numbers as low as possible. No other year groups will be in attendance. Key worker parents may take their children home at this point if preferred. 

Social distancing must be adhered to, please.
Year 6 children and their families who are currently not in school are also welcome to attend if they feel comfortable doing so.

We look forward to seeing you then,

Kelly and Duncan
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